
Message from the Principal: 

Welcome! I am happy to be able to serve the students here at Haskell 

Junior High! Junior high is an exciting time when students transition 

from being young kids in elementary school into young adults in high 

school and beyond. The time kids spend in Junior High can sometimes 

be awkward and difficult as kids mature and try to find their place in a 

world that seems to have lost its moral compass. Junior high is a crucial 

period in life where big decisions and lifelong friendships will be made. I 

believe that our job at Haskell Junior High is to guide our students 

through these trying and exciting times while teaching them the skills 

they need to succeed in school and in life.  

I believe that we have the best teachers and staff at Haskell Junior High. 

They are caring, professional, and enthusiastic. Our teachers are well-

equipped to help our junior high students make the successful 

transition to high school.  

We know that we can’t do this important job without you! Parents and 

family have the biggest impact of all on our kids. It is a great time to be 

a part of Haskell Junior High! We invite you to be a part of this. Partner 

with us so that we work together for the benefit of your junior high 

student! 

God bless you and your family! 

Barry McBroom 


